
 
 

 

 

Date:  30/12/2024 

To 
BSE Limited 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring,  
Rotunda Bldg., P. J. Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai 400 001 
Scrip Code: 543965 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Clarification on Increase in trade Volume in TVS Supply Chain Solutions Limited 
(Company/s) Scrip 

Ref:  Your email no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AA/ 2024-2025 /323 dated December 30, 2024 
 

This is with reference to your captioned communication seeking clarification regarding    
significant increase in the volume of Company’s security across Exchanges, in the recent past.  
 
In this connection, we wish to state that the Company is in compliance of all the disclosure 
requirements to the stock exchanges under SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and wish to clarify further that other than the disclosures 
already available in the stock exchanges, we have no other information / announcement 
(including impending announcement) to be made, which in our opinion may have a bearing 
on the volume / price of Company's security traded in the Stock Exchanges.  
 
Please take this information on record. 
 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully,  

 

for TVS Supply Chain Solutions Limited 

 

 

P D Krishna Prasad  

Company Secretary  
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